
This page was exported from - Caledon Citizen 
Export date: Sun Jun 30 17:12:39 2024 / +0000  GMT

Town approving new sign at police station

	By Bill Rea

The Town is supporting a new electronic sign outside the Caledon OPP station on Innis Lake Road.

Councillors recently approved the necessary motion that would amend the Town's sign bylaw to permit the new sign without

comment.

The motion, that was brought forth by Councillor Jennifer Innis, noted the Town has a new sign bylaw that is slated to come into

effect in January that will permit an electronic sign to go at that location. Such a sign is not permitted under the current bylaw.
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